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Making Music! 

Some of our talented musicians performed in assembly this morning. Calder class are involved in the making of a promo-
tional video for the Calderdale Music Trust which will include the whole class playing recorders 
and 10 children playing the clarinet. Well done to you all. 

 

 

What a fantastic cinema night! The children and 

staff thoroughly enjoyed watching Lego Movie 2. 

We can’t wait for the next one. 

Ryburn Athletics 

Last week some of our pupils took part in an athletics 

event at Ryburn Valley High School. Well done to every-

one who participated. 

 

Family Learning 

The family learning activities this year have proved 

very popular and the children have loved the Mod 

Rock workshops. This took place over two weeks: 

Wk1 making the models, Wk2 painting the models. 

The finished items looked fantastic. 

 



Mon 1st July  Karate after school club 

Tues 2nd July  Racket sports after school club 

Weds 3rd July  Y4 swimming 

 Hudds Town after school club 

 EYFS cooking after school club 

 Reading club—after school 

Thurs 4th July   

Fri 5th July  Transition Day 

 SOW—Riverwood 

     What's happening in school week beginning 1st July 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 99 0 

Bankhouse 99 0 

Greenpark 99 0 

Riverwood 99 1 

Springwood 96 1 

Calder 98 0 

Lydbrook 98 0 

Woodhouse 96 0 

 

School meals Payment - Please can we 

ask that all dinner money is paid 

promptly this half term.  Administra-

tively it is our busiest time and if we 

can save some time by not sending out 

reminders it would be a great help. 

Full term is £77 / £2.20 a day. 

Your help would be appreci-

ated. 

 

 

The confirmed date for sports day 

is Thursday 11th July 1.00-3.30 

for all pupils, EYFS,KS1 and KS2,  

at Old Rishworthians. We apolo-

gise for any inconvenience caused 

for the change of dates.  All par-

ents are welcome to come along 

and cheer the  children on.  

Transition Day 

Next Friday after WOW assembly all the children will be 
visiting their new classes and teachers for the morning. 
The new 45 Reception children will also be visiting 
throughout the day and our Y6 children will be spending 
the day at their new secondary schools. 

Parental Questionnaires 

Thank you so much for all your returned question-
naires. In the 12 years that I have been Headteacher 
at Copley they have been the most positive set of 
questionnaires we have had back. The positive feed-
back for all the staff means so much and inspires 
them to do the amazing but challenging jobs, they 
do each day for the children. Thank you for the 
tweaks you would like as well, which are always use-
ful to hear. A full analysis of the questionnaire feed-
back is on the website and a paper copy has been 
sent home.  

Thank you again 

 

RUN THE BURNER 

The Bolton Brow Burner takes place on 

7th July and there is still time to sign up 

via runtheburner.co.uk 

The event starts at 11am @ Crow Wood 

Park. Please come along and support 

FOCSA on the day. 

Pupil Reports 

Pupil reports will be sent home 
on Friday 12th July. Individual 
reports will be handed to your 
child in sealed envelopes 
marked for the attention of par-
ents/carers. We  will ask the 
children not to open the enve-
lope and to hand them to you 
as soon as possible. If you do 
not want your child’s report 
delivered this way please let the 
office know so that we can ar-
range for you to pick it up di-
rectly from there.  

Informal parents evening is on 
Monday 15th July from 3.30 to 
5.00pm. You do not need an 
appointment for this. 

 

Summer is here! 

Please send your child 

to school with sun-

screen and a hat for 

protection whilst the 

sun shines! 


